Patricia Campbell

From:

Tonya Kellogg

Sent:

Monday, February 22, 2021 1:26 PM

To:

Kristine Malone; Jerry Higgins

Cc:

Stacey Kemp; Sue Martens; Beth Vincent; Daniele McOsker; Patricia Campbell

Subject:

County Clerk Change Drawer

Kristine,

The County Clerk is requesting a change drawer in the amount of \$100 for our Plano location. These funds will be kept in the safe and used solely for the purpose of making change.

The cashiers in Plano need access to change when ones, fives, tens and quarters run low.

Please let me know if you need any additional information regarding this request.

Thank you,

Tonya

Tonya L. Kellogg Chief Deputy Collin County Clerk

2300 Bloomdale Road, Ste 2106 McKinney, Texas 75071 972/548-4150 Phone 972/547-5731 Fax www.collincountytx.gov

Delivering Innovation



Committed to Excellence

The material in this e-mail is intended only for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential, privileged, and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that the unauthorized review, use, disclosure, duplication, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by return email and destroy all electronic and paper copies of the original message and any attachments immediately. Please note that neither Collin County nor the sender accepts any responsibility for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan attachments (if any).